EC427 - European Laser Class Development in 2011

Dear European Laser Class District Chairmen

At the European meeting late last year it was agreed that a newly formed working group should develop and start to implement new initiatives to increase and improve Laser sailing activities in Europe. The new working group invites each District to write a short email detailing the points they believe are the key priorities to address. The points raised could be anything at all related to Laser sailing in Europe. An example of some points identified by the working group already are:

1. The need to improve media coverage and the profile of the European Laser class.

2. Methods to develop the class membership including more countries and new members in each country.

3. To improve the quality and participation at the European Championships and series regattas.

4. To continue the growth of youth and female sailing in Europe.

Please send forward any ideas or thoughts you have before 1st February 2011. The working group will then review all of the feedback from the Districts along side the thoughts each member of the working group has, to create an action plan to be implemented during 2011.

We wish a Happy New Year to everyone,

ILCA
